
 

 REEVES COUNTY | 1D-5 DRUG AND ALCOHOL- CDL EMPLOYEES Page 1 of 1 

1D-5 DRUG AND ALCOHOL- CDL EMPLOYEES 
 

CDL Drivers are an extremely valuable resource for Reeves County's business. Their health and safety 

is a serious County concern. Drug or alcohol use may pose a serious threat to driver health and safety. It 

is, therefore, the policy of the County to prohibit CDL employees from being under the influence of or 

using illegal drugs or alcohol during working hours. 

 

The Federal Highway Administration (“FHWA”) has issued regulations, which require the County to 

implement a controlled substance testing program. The County will comply with these. All CDL drivers 

are advised that remaining drug-free and medically qualified to drive are conditions of continued 

employment with the County. 

 

Specifically, it is the policy of Reeves County that the use, sale, purchase, transfer, possession or 

presence in one's system of any controlled substance (except medically prescribed drugs) or alcohol by 

any CDL driver while on County premises, engaged in County business, while operating County 

equipment, or while under the authority of the County is strictly prohibited. Mandatory testing must 

apply to every person who operates a commercial motor vehicle in interstate or intrastate commerce and 

is subject to the CDL licensing requirement. Reeves County will conduct pre-employment, random, 

reasonable suspicion and post-accident drug testing in accordance with federal law. 

 

It is the policy of Reeves County to comply with the U.S. Department of Transportation, FMCSA 

Clearinghouse, a secure online database that provides employers with real-time information about CDL 

driver drug and alcohol program violations. Reeves County will conduct both electronic queries and 

traditional manual queries with previous employers from January 6, 2020 to January 5, 2023 as required 

by FMCSA’s drug and alcohol use testing program, for checking CDL driver violation histories. Drivers 

may view their own records.  Employees will be required to provide a consent form from the CDL 

holder to conduct both Limited and Specific inquiries. 

 

A detailed policy and procedure is available at the Human Resources office. 

 


